
Drive-thru Drop Box for Tax Payments

The Treasurer’s Office has moved to the new Government Center, 

located at 14010 Boydton Plank Road.  The Office can be accessed

through the Boydton Plank entrance or through the main entrance on

the Courthouse side of the building; where citizens may take the elevator

to the second floor.

“The Treasurer’s Office is offering a new payment option in addition to
the other options already available.  There is a new drive-through drop

box located at the Government Center” stated Treasurer Jennifer 
Perkins.  “The drop box is located on the Courthouse side of the

Government Center in the parking loop, and is available
24 hours/day, 7 days/week.

DO NOT place cash in the drop box.”




